
 

 
 
 
 
 

July 2025 
 

Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Revision Strategies Workshop 
 
I am pleased to inform you that Dr Martijn van der Spoel will be holding an event for parents on 
Tuesday 9 September at 6.45pm. Dr van der Spoel specialises in revision and motivational 
strategies and has worked very successfully with the school for several years as part of our 
Year 11 Raising Achievement Programme. Dr van der Spoel will be in school working with Year 
11 students (currently in Year 10) that day and during the evening session he will explain his 
work with your children, so that you are further able to help and support them with their studies 
at home. In previous years parents have found Dr van der Spoel’s sessions invaluable and our 
feedback on this session is always tremendously positive; we hope you can attend.  
 
The event will begin at 6.45pm in the main hall and will last approximately one hour.  If you 
would like to attend please complete this online form by 5 September: Revision Workshop 
 
Following the session, you will receive a link to an online form which will enable you to ask any 
more specific questions that you may have (to either Dr van der Spoel or the school) relating to 
building and supporting study skills. 
 
We hope you enjoy the session and find it beneficial.  We will send a further letter to 
parents/carers regarding this event in the autumn term, but thought it might be helpful to give 
notice before the summer holiday. 
 
Yours sincerely 

           
Mr L Roberts    Miss A Shilliday 
Assistant Headteacher   Head of Year 10 
 
 
 
 

 

https://forms.gle/BzfuXJ3mexqznh3Z6

